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It is essential not only to the farmers in the Willamette Valley that grow brassiness 

seed, but even more for farmers and gardeners that want to grow cabbages, 

cauliflower, kale , and more, all of which are very nutritious and keep well.  Please 

make this protection of the valley permanent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


